
NOTICE OF CONTRACT AWARDED

The Township of Lakewood has awarded a contract without competitive bidding as a
professional service to perform a full evaluation and analysis of the current
telecommunications usage and costs of the Township and provide a comprehensive
plan with alternate solutions that will best fit the needs and technological and budget
requirements of the Township, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.5, et seq.  This contract
will be available for public inspection in the office of the Township Clerk.

Awarded to: Empire Telecommunications and Consultants, Inc.
Lakewood, NJ

Services: Consultant

Time Period: 2012

Cost: At no cost to the Township

MARY ANN DEL MASTRO, RMC
Municipal Clerk


